
 
24th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I wanted to update you about what is happening at the moment concerning your GCSEs, AS and A 

Level qualifications. 

We sent off your grades in all subjects to the Exam Boards (AQA, Edexcel and OCR) on Friday, 18th 

June (national deadline day). This week, as for all schools, the Examination Boards have requested a 

selection of NSB candidate assessment scripts and papers so that they can be checked and 

moderated. There is nothing you need to do as part of this process, so please do not worry about it. 

The next thing that will happen is we will send out your raw results data information to you during 

the week beginning July 5th. We will also shortly be sending you details of Results Days (10th for A 

Level and 12th for GCSE) and the Appeals process. 

If you have any questions, please email exams@nsb.northants.sch.uk 

I hope you are keeping well and that you are looking forward to the summer. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Topping Shaw 

Assistant Headteacher (Examinations) 
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